
Fox Hills Elementary SCC meeting 

Oct. 14, 2021 9:05 AM Community Center Relo 

 

In attendance: Diana Payne, Natalie Murphy, Becky West, Jamie Taylor, Teri Daynes, Kylie Jones.  
Excused: Amy Shelton and Victoria Forster 

Community members: Janae Dean 

Minutes from September meeting were approved 

 

Plan for education and awareness on safe technology utilization and digital citizenship.  

PTA will do White Ribbon Week 

Last year the school used the Nearpod program that the teachers were able to work on with their 
classes according to their schedules.  It seemed to be a good fit 

Proposed and approved to use the Nearpod program again this year with the commitment of it being 
done in individual classes at least 1X each month with Teachers needing to report in some type of 
tracking program that it has been done. 

Diana to talk to Jen the schools STS to help create something to help our teachers with this. 

 

With the substitute shortage it was discussed to hire a .5 teacher as a floating sub. to fill in where 
needed. Or possibly waiting until January to hire an interventionist full time.  We voted on using either 
of these as options and it was passed with 6 votes as yes as 2 members were absent. 

Using $1500 towards reading rewards was discussed and is still a possibility in the future. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM 

 


